
	
	
	 	
	
	

 
 

Schools & Meal Sites Closed Monday, January 18 for MLK Day;  
Extra Meals Available on Friday 

 
 
 
There will be no school for all Lowell Public Schools students this Monday, January 18 in 
observance of Martin Luther King, Jr. Day. This is also a staff holiday, so school buildings, 
central office and the Family Resource Center will be closed.   
  
  
All of our grab and go meal sites will be closed on Monday as well.   
 
 
In order to accommodate this closure, students will be able to receive an extra breakfast and 
lunch for Monday when they visit our meal sites this Friday, January 15. On Fridays, students 
also receive meals for the weekend days at all of our meal sites.  
 
 
Meal service is available at the following times and locations on Fridays: 
 
 

• LHS: 8am - 9am  
• STEM Academy: 11am - 1pm  
• Morey: 11am - 12pm  
• Robinson: 11:30am - 12:30pm  
• Butler: 12pm - 1pm  
• Wang: 12pm - 1pm 
• Murkland: 12:30pm - 1pm  
• Lincoln: 1pm - 1:30pm  
• Greenhalge: 2:30pm - 3pm  
• Stoklosa: 3:15pm - 4pm 

 
Please remember to wear a mask or face covering and follow social distancing protocols when 
visiting the meal sites. 
 
 
A full schedule for meal service can be found 
here: www.lowell.k12.ma.us/RemoteLearningMealService 
 
 


